WELCOME TO THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT'S DAY 8 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET?

IT ACTUALLY FEELS LIKE A SPRING DAY TODAY, DOESN'T IT? DID YOU REMEMBER TO TURN YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD ONE HOUR LAST NIGHT. OR DID YOU WALK INTO CHURCH THIS MORNING AS EVERYONE ELSE WAS LEAVING?

FROM THE LETTER MONTH MAILBAG...

[ELAINE – NEENAH] DEAR FRIENDS AT WRVM. SPRING IS A VERY WELCOME WORD! SO GLAD TO SEND YOU A NOTE OT CELEBRATE SPRING LETTER TIME AT WRVM. I HAVE BEEN LISTENING SINCE 1984 BUT THEN IT WAS ONLY IN THE CAR AND RARELY IN THE HOUSE. MY CAR RADIO PICKED UP SIGNALS MUCH BETTER THAN ANY RADIO IN THE HOUSE. WITH YOUR IMPROVED EQUIPMENT OVER THE YEARS, OUR RECEPTION GOT MUCH BETTER AND WE COULD RECEIVE THE STATION ON OUR HOUSE RADIO. MY FAVORITE PROGRAM IS THE MORNING PROGRAM. I MISS LEVI ROCKE AND WELCOME THE NEW ANNOUNCER. HE IS DOING A FINE JOB. I ALSO LIKE THE REQUEST PROGRAM AT 11 AM. I LIKE HEARING THE ALISTAIR BEGG PROGRAM AT 1 PM. THE MARKETPLACE IS ALSO VERY INTERESTING. JANET PARSHALL PRESENTS VERY INTERESTING TOPICS. KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK YOU ARE DOING TO BROADCAST THE GOOD NEWS OF OUR GOD ACROSS THE RADIO WAVES. I ENCLOSE A CHECK TO HELP WITH THE GENERAL BILLS YOU HAVE. THANK YOU FOR YOUR BLESSED WORK.

WE APPRECIATE KNOWING THE PROGRAMS YOU LISTEN FOR. AND, AS A LISTENER SUPPORTED RADIO MINISTRY, WE APPRECIATE THE GIFT TO HELP WITH OUR DAY TO DAY EXPENSES.

I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.